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The May Day 
Stadium in 
Pyongyang  

1 
May Day 

International 
Workers Day 

Remembering North 
Korean workers. 

May they know the 
One who made them. 

2 
In the beginning 
God created the 
heaven and the 
earth.  
Genesis 1:1 

3 
Pray that Kim Jong 
Un be more open 
to inter-Korean 
cooperation. 

4 
Pray for the 
people of North 
Korea who are 
facing starvation. 

5 
Pray for the U.S. to 
end its regional travel 
band that prevents 
Americans from 
working in NK. 

6 
Pray for the efforts 
of Relational Peace 
Building Initiatives 
to bring peace to the 
Korean Peninsula. 

7 
Pray for the Fourth 
River Project-
Sunyanghana 
collaboration to 
continue to grow and 
deepen. 

8 
Pray for safety for 
everyone involved in 
the ongoing work at 
the Three Seas 
Center. 

9 
Then the LORD 
God took the man 
and put him into the 
garden of Eden to 
cultivate it and keep 
it. Gen.2:15 

10 
Pray that Kim Jong 
Un take a more 
realistic and less 
destructive view on 
Covid-19 

11 
Pray for an end to 
lockdowns that are 
not effective in 
fighting Covid-19 but 
are causing many 
tragedies. 

12 
Pray that foreign aid 
workers will be 
allowed to return to 
North Korea and 
help people there. 

13 
Pray for Christian 
Friends of Korea 
working to help 
people in need in 
North Korea. 

14 
Pray for the ongoing 
development of 
various training 
programs under The 
Fourth River 
Project. 

15 
Pray for the funds 
needed to complete 
Phase 1 of the Three 
Seas Center this 
summer and begin 
Phase 2. 

16 
Except the LORD 
build the house, 
they labour in vain 
that build it.   
Ps. 127:1a 

17 
Pray that the North 
Korean authorities 
end the shooting of 
people in the border 
area. 

18 
Pray for those who 
are fleeing into 
China because of 
the worsening food 
situation. 

19 
Pray for 
international efforts 
to improve the food 
situation in North 
Korea. 

20 
Pray for the Eugene 
Bell Foundation 
working to help the 
people of North 
Korea. 

21 
Pray that we be 
able to register the 
Fourth River 
Project corporation 
in Korea soon. 

22 
Pray for discernment 
concerning possible 
ventures to provide a 
good financial 
foundation for the future 
of the Three Seas. 

23 
“You are worthy, O 
Lord, To receive glory 
and honor and power; 
For You created all 
things, And by Your 
will they… were 
created.” Rev.4:11 

24 
Pray that the North 
Korean authorities 
allow individuals to 
hold foreign cash in 
their own possession. 

25 
Pray the people in 
North Korea will 
be able to secure 
what is needed for 
their livelihoods. 

26 
Pray for increased 
openness allowing the 
people of North Korea 
and other nations to 
interact and learn from 
each other. 

27 
Pray for efforts to 
get news into and 
out of North Korea 
that everyone be 
better informed. 

28 
Pray for the Jesus 
Abbey middle 
school students who 
come to the Three 
Seas Center on 
Tuesdays. 

29 
Pray for discernment 
concerning the 
establishment of a 
Tent of Worship at 
the Three Seas 
construction site. 

30 
Whatever you do in 
word or deed, do all in 
the name of the Lord 
Jesus, giving thanks 
through Him to God 
the Father. Col. 3:17 

31 
Pray that the North 
Korean authorities 
allow street vendors 
and alternative 
markets to operate. 

 
The Fourth River Project: Preparing for the opening of North Korea 

at 
Jesus Abbey’s Three Seas Center: A place of preparation through prayer, labor and 

instruction. 
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